
The Great Neck Library would like to introduce our 
MicroHistories project. Members of the Great Neck Library 

community will be able to document short videos  
(around 30 seconds) of what their daily lives are now like. 

 
The Library will edit together multiple videos, to create a video 

document of our community during this crisis. The videos  
will be shared through the Library’s website and social media.  
If you would like to participate, please send a 30 second 

video clip to: videos@greatnecklibrary.org. 
 

In the body of the email please include your first and last name. 
You will receive a form authorizing the Library to use the video. 

You must respond YES for us to use your video. Please do not 
include any footage of children under the age of 18 years old. 

 
If you have any questions please email:jcrossfox@greatnecklibrary.org. 

GREAT NECK LIBRARY 
   www.greatnecklibrary.org 
      Follow us on social media!

We are living through a historic global event.  
Help us document how the Great Neck 
Community is coping with these times.
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